Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS
Federal Aging Programs
NOTICE OF CHANGE – The Department of Elder Affairs, Planning and Evaluation Unit, announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: June 10, 2010, 10:00 a.m. –12:00 Noon

PLACE: Webinar

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Discussion regarding available data and process for requesting data.

The webinar published in the Florida Administrative Weekly on May 28, 2010 has been CANCELLED.

For more information, you may contact: Abbie Messer, Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-7000, (850)414-2000, email: messera@elderaffairs.org.
